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March 23, 2021 

 
Grace H. Park 
Vice President, Deputy General Counsel & Chief Litigation Counsel 
Public Service Enterprise Group Incorporated 
80 Park Plaza, T-5 
Newark, NJ 07102-4194 

 

RE: IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICATION OF PSEG NUCLEAR, LLC AND 
EXELON GENERATION COMPANY, LLC FOR THE ZERO EMISSION 
CERTIFICATE PROGRAM - SALEM UNIT 1 - ER20080557 

 
IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICATION OF PSEG NUCLEAR, LLC AND 
EXELON GENERATION COMPANY, LLC FOR THE ZERO EMISSION 
CERTIFICATE PROGRAM - SALEM UNIT 2 - ER20080558 

 
IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICATION OF PSEG NUCLEAR, LLC FOR 
THE ZERO EMISSION CERTIFICATE PROGRAM – HOPE CREEK - 
ER20080559 

 
Dear Ms. Park: 

 
Please be advised that I am in receipt of your correspondence dated March 10, 2021, and 
Rate Counsel’s objection thereto dated March 12, 2021, regarding the above referenced 
matters. 
On December 18, 2020 I entered three (3) separate Prehearing Orders wherein I issued a 
Revised Procedural Schedule providing that post evidentiary hearing briefs are due on 
March 26, 2021, and reply briefs are due on April 9, 2021.1 I agree with Rate Counsel 
that the information you provided on behalf of PSEG Nuclear, LLC in your March 10, 

 
1 After the December 18, 2020 Procedural Order I issued subsequent Procedural Orders in the 
above referenced matters dated February 25, 2021 and March 4, 2021, neither of which changed 
the dates for submission of post evidentiary hearing briefs. 



2021 correspondence provides arguments outside of the December 18, 2020 Revised 
Procedural Schedule. As such, I will not consider such arguments unless and until they 
are provided in PSEG Nuclear, LLC’s post evidentiary hearing brief and/or reply brief, 
and such arguments will not be part of the record until such time. 
A copy of this correspondence will be provided to all members of the service list for all 
three of the above referenced matters. 

 
Very truly yours, 

 
Joseph L. Fiordaliso 
President 
NJ Board of Public Utilities 
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